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General Council Notice 
 

In the spirit of unity and respect for our traditions, the General Council meeting originally 
scheduled for December will be postponed. This decision allows for families to spend more 
time together during the holiday season and gives us the opportunity to honor our elders, 
who will be hosting their holiday dinner on December 19 at the Wildhorse Casino.  
 
We value the contributions and wisdom of our elders and encourage everyone to join in 
celebrating them on this day.  
 
Our next General Council meeting will be January 16, 2025, and an agenda will be circulated 
next month. We appreciate your interest and participation in the General Council meetings 
throughout 2024 and look forward to gathering again in the new year.  
 
Wishing you a season filled with warmth, love and gratitude. 
 
General Council Officers: 
 
 
 
Chairman Alan Crawford 
Vice Chair Michael R. Johnson 
Secretary Martina Gordon 
Interpreter Thomas Morning Owl 
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